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Comments: Protect the Cibola for future generations

Thank you for soliciting comments on the Cibola's ongoing inventory for lands with wilderness characteristics.

Wilderness is not a luxury as some would portray it. It's a necessity to human continuity and survival, emotionally
and physically--a legacy for future generations.

Quality wilderness without interruption by oil, mining, power interests, is what needs to be protected.

I have hiked, camped and helped inventory many areas of New Mexico and know firsthand what many of them
hold as wilderness. They must be protected from development.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Paula Eastwood

834 1/2 Allendale St.
Santa Fe, NM 87505



